
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL CALL MEETING 
OF THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
OF THE CITY OF STARKVILLE, MISSISSIPPI 

APRIL 29, 2022 AT 10:00 A.M. 

Be it remembered that the Mayor and Board of Aldermen met in a Special Call Meeting on April 29, 2022 at 
11:00 a.m. in the Second Floor Conference Room of City Hall, located at 110 West Main Street, Starkville, MS. 
Present were Mayor Lynn Spruill, Aldermen Sandra Sistrunk, Mike Brooks, Hamp Beatty and Roy A’. Perkins, 
as well as Attorney Chris Latimer and City Clerk Lesa Hardin.  Alderman Ben Carver attended telephonically. 

The meeting was properly noticed pursuant to Miss. Code Ann §21-3-21 and a copy of that notice is included in 
the minutes.  The public and media were welcomed and attended.  

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALL MEETING OF THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF 
 THE CITY OF STARKVILLE    -   FRIDAY, APRIL 29, 2022 AT 10:00 A.M. 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 21-3-21 OF THE MISSISSIPPI CODE OF 
1972, AS AMENDED, NOTICE OF A SPECIAL CALL MEETING OF THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF 

ALDERMEN OF THE CITY OF STARKVILLE TO BE HELD IN THE SECOND FLOOR CONFERENCE 
ROOM OF STARKVILLE CITY HALL, 110 WEST MAIN STREET 

ON FRIDAY, APRIL 29, 2022 AT 10:00 A.M. 
STARKVILLE, MISSISSIPPI 39759 

The specific subject of the meeting is as follows: 

CONCURRENT WORK SESSSION WITH THE OKTIBBEHA COUNTY BOARD OF 
SUPERVISORS TO DISCUSS POSSIBLE JOINT CAPITAL PROJECTS AND OTHER 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR PARTNERING   

Mayor Lynn Spruill called the meeting to order.  Mayor Spruill welcomed Supervisor Bricklee Miller, President of the 
Oktibbeha County Board of Supervisors and Supervisor Orlando Trainor as well as the Oktibbeha County 
Board Attorney, State Representative Rob Roberson and County Administrator Delois Farmer.  Various ideas on 
ways the County and City could work together on projects were discussed.  All agreed to meet more often to 
discuss opportunities for partnering. 

Alderman Brooks offered a motion, seconded by Alderman Perkins, to adjourn the Special Call meeting. The Board 
voted as follows: 

Alderman Ben Carver   Voted:  Yea 
Alderman Sandra Sistrunk Voted:  Yea 
Alderman Jeffrey Rupp Voted:  Absent 
Alderman Mike Brooks Voted:  Yea 
Alderman Hamp Beatty  Voted:  Yea 
Alderman Roy A’. Perkins Voted:  Yea 
Alderman Henry Vaughn, Sr.  Voted:  Absent 

Having received a majority affirmative vote, the Mayor declared the meeting adjourned. 

SIGNED AND SEALED THIS THE 17TH DAY OF MAY, 2022             

          Attest: 
_______________________________ 
D. LYNN SPRUILL, MAYOR     ____________________________ 

 Lesa Hardin, City Clerk 
  (SEAL) 




